
The City of Leavenworth (the “City”) will receive Statements of Qualifications from all individuals 
and firms desiring to be considered to provide Alcohol and Drug Safety Action Plan (ADSAP) 
evaluations and treatment services to the Leavenworth Municipal Court/Probation and 
coordinate with the Probation Office in a professional manner. The City wishes to find an 
individual committed to conducting State of Kansas required pre-sentencing evaluations and 
court-ordered treatment. 

To be considered, please download the full RFQ details on Bonfire or request a copy from the 
Purchasing Agent at diana.gregory@firstcity.org and respond accordingly. 

Submissions will be received by email to the Purchasing Agent at diana.gregory@firstcity.org or 
may be submitted online in the Bonfire portal at https://leavenworthks.bonfirehub.com by 4:00 
p.m. on July 31, 2025. 

It is anticipated the City will review qualifications by August 8, 2025.  
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